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Comments: I support the Pactola area mineral withdrawal and I also support expanding the area covered by the

withdrawal to include all federal lands in the Black Hills.  These are sacred lands to the Lakota People, which

provide clean water to both the native and non-native population.   I believe that the Forest Service should do an

Environmental Assessment and that they should support  the Pactola Reservoir-Rapid Creek Watershed

Withdrawal.  Native American sacred lands are similar to Churches, Mosques, and Synagogues, and deserve to

be free of toxic pollution and destructive industry.  


